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Year 7 Information Evening 

 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
An information evening for all Year 7 parents, caregivers and students will be held on Tuesday 13 March 2018. The 
evening will commence at 6.30pm in the School Library. This is a wonderful opportunity to find out more about the 
Year 7 curriculum and support programs we offer at Henry Kendall High School. There will be a general information 
session for all parents, caregivers and students, as well as specific information about Middle School and Young 
Achievers Program. There is also an opportunity for a question and answer session.  
 
If you wish to attend the Information Evening complete the RSVP below and return to the Middle School staffroom by 
Thursday 8 March 2018.  
 
A welcome to Henry Kendall High School supper will be held from 7.25pm to 7.50pm 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr A Backhouse   Mrs D James     Mr M Macdonald   
PRINCIPAL     YEAR 7    HEAD TEACHER    
     DEPUTY PRINCIPAL   MIDDLE SCHOOL 
 
7 February 2018 
 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ ------------------------------- 

 

Information Evening RSVP 
 

Please return to the Middle School Staffroom by Thursday 8 March 2018 
 

We would like to attend the Information Evening on Tuesday 13 March 2018. 

 
          Year 7 student: _______________________________     Class: 7 _______ 
 
          Number Attending __________     Parent/Caregiver Name: ________________________ 
 

 
 

 

Principal – Andrew Backhouse 
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